
 
 

 1 of 2 

COVID-19 COMMUNICATION TO RFGC FAMILIES 10:00AM 03.16.2020 

 
  
Dear RFGC Families,  
 
With new recommendations coming out each day in regard to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the 
River Falls Gymnastics Club will be closed effective immediately. We will continue to keep you 
up to date with any changes via email and our website.  

 

• RFGC will be CLOSED effective immediately: Monday, March 16th  
o This means there will be no classes (including team), spring break camp, open 

gyms, private lessons, and birthday parties.  

▪ Last Week of Winter Session: Once RFGC re-opens, we will have open 
gym passes available for participants to pick up by July 13, 2020. This is 
for ANY participant absent within the last few days due to concerns with 
COVID-19 and due to this week’s cancellation.  

 

▪ Spring Session: This closure postpones the Spring Session’s start date. All 
fees will be prorated to reflect a later start. Credit cards will not be 
processed until we have a confirmed start date.  

 

▪ Spring Break Camp: All participants will have a credit on their account 
with us due to the cancellation of Spring Break Camp March 23rd –March 
27th. Please contact us if you would like this refund to go back to your 
credit card. Otherwise, the credit on your account can be used toward a 
future session or event. 

 

▪ Birthday Parties: If you have upcoming birthday party planned, please 
reach out with desired date to reschedule.   

 

▪ Private Lessons: Please connect directly with your private lesson coach to 
reschedule your lesson.  
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COVID-19 COMMUNICATION TO RFGC FAMILIES 10:00AM 03.16.2020 

• Registration will remain open to the public for both Spring and Summer Sessions 

o Monday, March 16th: Registration remains open to the public for Spring Session, 
Summer Session, Summer Camps and Summer Clinics. Credit cards will not be 
processed for ANY session or event until we have confirmation of when we will 
resume lesson and activities.  

o We will continue to monitor the situation and will be working on a plan to 
resume lessons and activities as we know more.  

 

If there are changes to the above plans, families will be notified via email. Thank you for your 
help and patience during this time. We hope you and your family continue to remain healthy.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 
Stephanie Larson 
Director, River Falls Gymnastics Club 
715.425.6007  | info@riverfallsgymnastics.com 

www.riverfallsgymnastics.com  

1000 Lilac Ave River Falls , WI 54022 | PO Box 285 River Falls, WI 54022 
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